
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 6/10/2021 7:05 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

06/10/2021 

M R  Greg Reilly 
5 / 8 Park ST 
Collarov NSW 2097 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

I strongly object to the seawall being constructed on the Collaroy - South Narrabeen beach. I first surfed at 
Collaroy beach in the 1960s. Over many years I have surfed the whole stretch and feel the seawall will end 
up being an eyesore and could potentially destroy the beach as we know it. My impression was that it was 
going to be left alone especially after the huge Line in the Sand protest some years ago. I f  you need me for 
any further info about the predicament please contact me. 
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